
 

March 15 Classroom Update 

 

Mr. Groenenboom’s Third Grade Class 

 

IXL: We have passed our latest goal of mastering 2,500 

skills as a class! 

 

Math: We finished up our latest unit, measuring and find 

the area of rectangles and complex shapes. We are now 

learning about fractions and will be starting our Fraction 

Olympics next week.  

 

ELA: We wrapped up our unit, “What inspires us.” We 

read poetry and stories of people that inspire others. As 

part of this unit we got inspired by Buc-ee’s. We wrote 

letters to the owner and were rewarded with gift bags sent 

to our class.  

 

Other news: We are reading about Michigan’s resources 

and things made in Michigan. We are attempting to collect 

and make our own Maple Syrup.  

 

Thank you to everybody that came to conferences!  


